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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 3501 

 

I am a young engineering student who spends him free time fly fishing, and I believe 

Oregon should be focusing on protecting the public’s interests in water rights,  and 

not giving that ability up. This bill would prevent the state and future generations from 

protecting our local waters and public values.  

 

I urge you to oppose HB 3501 and thank you for what you do. 

 

Sincerely, Max Empol 


